
SCHOOL CLOSED MONDAY, TUESDAY,WEDNESDAY 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
It is the news we did not want to hear – SCHOOL CLOSED again. 
 
Just in case you have not heard on the news ALL schools will be closed for the next three days whilst 
the latest cases of COVID19 are investigated. 
As in previous lockdowns, children whose parents are essential workers are allowed at school 
between the hours of 9.00 and 2.30pm.  
We finish earlier as we shorten the lunch hour. 
The main gate in Wykeham is the only gate that will be open for the next three days. 
 
If you are an essential worker then your child will need to bring a drink bottle to school as the 
fountains will be taped off. 
 
Be safe. See you soon  
Sue Buckley 
Principal 
 


